From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk

Sent: 04 October 2021 10:00

To: Planning Comments (SMDC)

Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Categories:

Application Reference No. : SMD/2021/0610 Site Address: Land East Of Froghall Road Cheadle Staffordshire
Comments by: Brian HamiltonPeak and Northern Footpaths Society
From:

Taylor House

23 Turncroft Lane

Offerton

Stockport

SK1 4AB
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Neither
Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this Application.

We note that the PROW Cheadle 40 is very close to the proposed site.

Use of the PROW, and the safety of users must not be affected by the development, nor during the work taking
place.

This comment is made on behalf of Peak and Northern Footpaths Society, a registered charity which exists to
protect and improve public rights of way for use by walkers.

Nothing in this response should be taken to imply the Societyés support for the development.
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